Digital Archive

. . - digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org
International History Declassified

W Wilson
Center

January 19, 1956

Journal of Soviet Ambassador to the DPRK V. I.
Ivanov for 19 January 1956

Citation:
"Journal of Soviet Ambassador to the DPRK V. I. Ivanov for 19 January 1956", January 19,

1956, Wilson Center Digital Archive, RGANI Fond 5, Opis 28, Delo 412. Translated by
Gary Goldberg. https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/120789

Summary:
On behalf of the North Korean government, Nam Il requests Ivanov and Deputy Trade

Representative that the USSR supply more material aid to ore mining enterprises in the
DPRK.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Kyungnam University
Original Language:
Russian

Contents:

Translation - English


digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

ref 01089[3-4 illegible letters]

O000OO[USSR MFA Far

O0000OEast Department

O00OOStamp: SECRETOOO Top Secret
00000incoming N 0404s[] Copy N¢
000007 February 1956]

SOVIET EMBASSY IN THE DPRK

JOURNAL

of Cde. V. I. IVANOV, Soviet Ambassador in the DPRK for the period from 20
December 1955 through 19 January 1956

Pyongyang
[...]
19 January

| visited Nam 1l together with Deputy Trade Representative Andreyev concerning the
issue raised by the Korean friends of the delivery of 30 20-ton dump trucks to them
this year for the [Mu Song] concentration mill.

Andreyev reported that the Soviet side can supply 13 in the first quarter, 11 10-ton
dump trucks in the second quarter, five in the third quarter, and five 20-ton dump
trucks in the fourth quarter. When he was doing this Andreyev noted that according
to his information this quantity of vehicle transport will support the removal of iron
ore for the operation of the concentration mill.

Nam Il said that we agree with the proposals inasmuch as there is no opportunity to
obtain the 20-ton dump trucks completely. He reported that, having calculated their
capabilities with Pak Chang-ok and the Ministry of the Metallurgical Industry that
2,700,000 tons of removed soil, ore, and concentrate are to be transported this year
for the normal operation of the mill, we think that this transport will be insufficient.

Consequently the Korean friends are asking for the supply of at least an additional 10
10-ton dump trucks, and also spare parts for these heavy-duty vehicles.

Andreyev promised to look into this possibility.
Soviet Ambassador in the DPRK[J[signature]00(V. lvanov)
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